
 
  

 
  

  

      

     

       
     

   

      

 

  

 

 
 

 
 

    

 

Statewide Email 

DATE: January 7, 2021 

FROM: Henry Mack, Chancellor, Career and Adult Education 

TO: Florida College System Adult Education Directors 
District Adult Education Directors 

Via: Chancellor2@fldoe.org 

SUBJECT: OCTAE Advancing Innovation in Adult Education Invitation to Apply 

Colleagues, 

The U.S. Department of Education, Office of Career, Technical, and Adult Education (OCTAE) is 
accepting another round of applications for the Advancing Innovation in Adult Education 
project. All adult education programs receiving WIOA, Title II, AEFLA funding are invited to 
apply before the January 31, 2020 deadline. 

Select Adult Education programs with proven innovative practices supported by at least a year’s 
worth of data will be publicly recognized by OCTAE as part of nationwide dissemination efforts. 

For more information, please review the attached flyer and visit the Advancing Innovation in 
Adult Education home page on the LINCS website to access the application. 

Best, 

Henry 

Henry Mack 
Chancellor 
Florida Department of Education 
Division of Career, Technical, and Adult Education 
325 West Gaines Street │ Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Office: (850) 245-5071 

Henry Mack 
Chancellor of Career and Adult Education 

www.fldoe.org 
325 W. Gaines Street  |  Tallahassee, FL 32399-0400 |  850-245-0505 
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